
Warrington Borough Council 12th June 2019 

Dear Sirs 

Re The 'Local ·Pta·n for Warrington 

I am writing to express my concern that the Local Plan is 

proposing to use large areas of green belt for housing 

without there being any e·xceptional circumstances. I also 

believe that the housing targets are not realistic. 

Furthermore, may I draw your attention to the proposed 

housing to be built on land to the west of Lym·m. I suggest 

that there has been no thought given to how traffic would 

access and exit-·this ·proposect site. Surely it is obvi-ous to 
flny9n~ wh9 r~_gpl~rly "$e$ M'1$$~Y Br99k L'1ne 9n '1 ~~ily 

basis that this just would not be feasible. 

t would ask- that you consider my response and thin·k again' 

a.boYt many D$Pe~t$ of thi$ .Lo~al P.lan a$ J beUpv~ that j_n 

its present state it is not "Sound" 

Yours faithfully 




